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  Uphill All the Way Alan Sears,1998 Called the
world's toughest yacht race, the BT Global
Challenge lived up to its name in every respect.
Sailing 30,000 miles around the world the wrong
way, the crews braved iceburgs, snowstorms and
hurricane force winds. yet the fourteen identical
yachts taking part were crewed by amateurs, many
with little or no previous sailing experience.
  Weird Sports and Wacky Games around the World
Victoria R. Williams,2015-04-28 With hundreds of
books dedicated to conventional sports and
activities, this encyclopedia on the weirdest and
wackiest games offers a fresh and entertaining
read for any audience. Weird Sports and Wacky
Games around the World: From Buzkashi to Zorbing
focuses on what many would consider abnormal
activities from across the globe. Spanning
subjects that include individual games, team
sports, games for men and women, and contests
involving animal competitors, there is something
for every reader. Whether researching a particular
country or region's traditions or wanting an
interesting read for pleasure, this book offers an
array of uses and benefits. Though the book
focuses on games and sporting activities, the
examination of these topics gives readers insight
into unfamiliar places and peoples through their
recreation—an essential part of the human
experience that occurs in all cultures. Such
activities are not only embedded in everyday life
but also indelibly interconnected with social
customs, war, politics, commerce, education, and
national identity, making the whimsical topic of
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the book an appealing gateway to insightful,
highly relevant information.
  Cruising World ,2000-01
  Round And Through the World by Bicycle: The
Summary 2014—2016, 53772 km by bicycles. From
Russia Egor Kovalchuk,2023-01-18 Round And Through
the World by Bicycle: The Summary 15th June 2014 –
2nd August 2016 53,772 km (33,420 miles).Starting
and finishing point: the city of Tomsk, Russia.
  Against the Flow Dee Caffari,2009-02-27 The
inspiring story of a record breaking yachtswoman
who achieved her incredible dream.
  Extreme Sports Medicine Francesco
Feletti,2016-09-19 This technically oriented book
on medicine as applied to extreme sports offers
broad coverage of the field extending well beyond
the usual focus on major trauma and acute
injuries. In addition to the injuries and diseases
associated with individual extreme sports, this
book also addresses the topics of psychology,
dermatology, ophthalmology, infectious diseases,
physiology, nutrition, training, injury prevention
strategies, rehabilitation, doping, treatment in
hostile environments, and legal aspects.
Innovative and less frequently considered topics
are also discussed, such as recent advances in
protective equipment and materials, the effects of
exposure on whole-body vibration, and cold
exposure risk management. More than 60 of the most
authoritative experts from across the world have
contributed to this book, drawing on their
personal experiences and including practical
examples whenever relevant. Both subject matter
and illustrations have been selected with the
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utmost care, the latter including photographs of
world-class athletes.The book’s multidisciplinary
approach to the subject ensures that it will be
relevant to a wide readership.
  Around the World in 175 Days Carroll V.
Glines,2016-05-10 American military aviation
reached a low point after World War I, lagging
behind its European counterparts and facing a
peacetime battle for survival. To raise the public
profile of aviation, military leaders encouraged
their pilots to enter air shows and vie for speed,
endurance, and altitude records. As a result, U.S.
Army airmen daringly accomplished the first flight
around the world in 1924, three years before
Charles Lindbergh's famous solo flight. In Around
the World in 175 Days, Carroll V. Glines recounts
this adventure from the golden age of aviation.
After two years of planning, four Douglas World
Cruisers, each carrying a pilot and a mechanic,
took off from Seattle in April 1924, flying west
to circle the globe; one additional plane was held
in reserve. Four of the men and two of the planes
completed the flight in September 1924 and,
miraculously, all eight men survived, even though
one plane had crashed in the Alaskan mountains and
another had ditched in the Atlantic. The airmen
had triumphed over the weather extremes of Arctic
Alaska and the desert Middle East, numerous
primitive landing sites in rough terrain, and
maintenance and supply problems that persisted
despite the coordinated efforts of land- and sea-
based support personnel from the Army Air Service,
U.S. Navy, and U.S. Coast Guard. Glines captures
the drama of the journey, from the careful behind-
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the-scenes planning through the airmen's harrowing
in-flight experiences to the mission's culmination
in triumph. The success charted the future of the
Army Air Service's worldwide aircraft deployment
and paved the way for long-distance commercial air
travel.
  Around the World Matt Phelan,2011-10-11
Challenged with circling the world solo at the end
of the 19th century, three very different
adventurers--avid bicyclist Thomas Stevens,
fearless reporter Nellie Bly and retired sea
captain Joshua Slocum--embark on epic journeys. By
a Scott O'Dell Award-winning graphic novelist.
  The Student Challenge Round the World Srikanta
Ghosh,1969
  Maxi, the Ultimate Racing Experience Preben
Nyeland,1990 Maxi: The Ultimate Racing Experience
is the definitive book on maxi boats (the biggest
sailboats that race under the maximum IOR Rule).
  The BOC Challenge, 1986-87 Robin Knox-
Johnston,Barry Pickthall,1987
  Library of Congress Subject Headings Library of
Congress,1997
  A-E Library of Congress. Office for Subject
Cataloging Policy,1990
  Library of Congress Subject Headings Library of
Congress. Office for Subject Cataloging
Policy,1990
  Library of Congress Subject Headings Library of
Congress. Cataloging Policy and Support
Office,2003
  Library of Congress Subject Headings Library of
Congress. Subject Cataloging Division,1988
  Find Time for Exercise Mike Dales,2021-08-28
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Find Time for Exercise offers an achievable
solution – regular exercise – to one of the
biggest health issues facing the world today:
physical inactivity and its consequent problems,
including obesity, reduced life expectancy and a
wide range of physical and mental health issues.
Part 1 sets the scene by describing the worldwide
scale of the problem, then focuses on the benefits
of exercise and finding the inspiration to
increase your own activity levels. Part 2 shares
the author’s own exercise challenge and how he
began an unbroken eight-year streak of moving at
least 5 kilometres per day – walking, running,
cycling, kayaking, canoeing or skiing. Part 3
tells the personal stories of ten brave men and
women who took on their own challenges to improve
their health and well-being, and make positive
changes in their lives. Part 4 of the book looks
at a range of other challenges, including The
Daily Mile and parkrun, and goes on to discuss the
health benefits of active commuting, workplace
activity and owning a dog. This builds a
motivating case for Part 5, which helps the reader
set and achieve their own challenge, with
suggestions for how to find time for exercise in
their busy lives. The final chapter draws together
a list of ten principles aimed at helping the
reader to choose and succeed in their own
challenge. By making regular exercise an
achievable activity, focused on the individual’s
own goals, however modest, this book shows how
everyone can find time for exercise and reap the
benefits.
  Sailing Jeremy Evans,2007-04-16 Whether you are
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interested in racing a small boat every weekend or
cruising in a yacht once a year, Sailing is the
perfect primer. Learn everything you need to know
about taking your boat to the water. Sailing
demonstrates basic techniques, from cruising to
racing in small and large boats. This guide covers
basic safety, navigation, and includes an
equipment section, in addition to profiling the
best sites in the world for sailing.
  The Global Leadership Challenge J. Stewart
Black,Allen J. Morrison,2020-06-09 This book first
examines the phenomenon of global business and
then analyzes what is different about global
business and, therefore, what is uniquely required
to be a successful global leader. It lays out how
companies can develop successful global leaders,
and what individuals can do to develop themselves
into successful global leaders. Readers will walk
away with a clear understanding of how and why
globalization of business took place. They will
understand what is unique about global leadership
compared to domestic leadership. With that insight
and through examples, they will come to see what
is uniquely required to be a successful global
leader. Finally, readers will walk away with clear
insights on how they can develop global leaders
and what they can do to strengthen their own
global leadership capabilities. The book is based
on more than 300 interviews with top corporate
executives from around the world and across a wide
variety of industries, hundreds of surveys, and
over 60 years of combined experience. Top
executives will find this book helpful in
determining how they can ensure that their firm
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has the right quality and quantity of global
leaders it needs to capture the global growth
opportunities before them.
  Astronauts of Cape Horn Nicholas Gray,2018-09-24
In 1969, the first two men landed on the moon.
There were five other landings, leading to a total
of twelve astronauts standing on the moon. A
further six circled above while the world watched.
Also in 1969, Sir Robin Knox-Johnston was the
first man to sail solo non-stop around the world
south of Cape Horn. He was the eighth of only
eleven men who rounded the Horn alone before the
final moon landing. Those eleven men had no-one
watching them.This dramatic and exciting book,
written so vividly you can feel the sea's spray on
your face and taste the salt on your lips, tells
the story of the lives of those eleven men and
their sailing exploits, and compares and contrasts
their voyages with what the twelve space
astronauts achieved.'One famous astronaut spoke of
e;a small step for man, one great leap for
mankinde;. For those who go to sea, rather than
into space, there's no greater step than rounding
the Horn.'From the preface, written by Paul Heiney
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javascript this
bestselling
book provides
the most
comprehensive
javascript
material on the
market the
seventh edition
represents a
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ecmascript 2020
and new
chapters on
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specific featu
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definitive
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definitive
guide has been
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intelligence a
editions of
javascript the
definitive
guide by david
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the definitive
guide master
the world s
most used
programming
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14th 2020 by o
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read rate this
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definitive
guide fifth
edition amazon
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2022
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newer edition
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javascript the
definitive
guide master
the world s
most used
programming
language 43 99
1 319 in stock
this fifth
edition is
completely
revised and
expanded to
cover
javascript as
it is used in
today s web 2 0
applications
javascript the
definitive
guide 7th
edition o
reilly media -
Mar 30 2023
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25 years this
best seller has
been the go to

guide for
javascript
programmers the
seventh edition
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javascript and
new chapters
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modules
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generators
promises async
await and
metaprogramming
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guide the
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everything you
need to know to
get the most
out of
javascript
javascript the
definitive
guide 3rd
edition en an
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the definitive
guide 3rd
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flanagan o
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experience on
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use our website
you are
agreeing to our
use of cookies
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definitive
guide master
the world s
most used - Apr
18 2022
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  for nearly 25

years this best
seller has been
the go to guide
for javascript
programmers the
seventh edition
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cover the 2020
version of
javascript and
new chapters
cover classes
modules
iterators
generators
promises async
await and
metaprogramming
javascript the
definitive
guide google
books - Aug 03
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edition
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significant
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information for
ecmascript 2020
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specific
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the world s
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the definitive
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the world s
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programming
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definitive
guide master
the
javascript the
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guide 6th
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web book
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the bible for
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guide and
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browsers the
6th edition
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edition
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edition
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